AWSC Web Coordinator 2015.03.29

WEB COORDINATOR

I am performing the front work for the web since January thanks to a tutorial from John
O. The background work is pending instructions from Kathi D, our Technical Guru.

I started a log to track completion of inquiries to the “Contact Us” emails and the other
tasks of the position. Thank you all for your patience.

Kathi D will show me how to project the reports for the meetings and Assemblies,
hopefully today.

Most inquirires are related to meeting locations. Group Records are indispensible to this
task. All correspondents are friendly and repond back with a thank you.

The articles for the Northern HiLights are a challenge to me. I’ll get it by 2017.
Respectfully,
Molly

Web Coordinator



